
 
 

 
Chisinau, August 10, 2020 

 

To whom it may concern: 

It is my pleasure to offer this recommendation letter for TrioMAC SRL.  

As the Executive Director of the American Chamber of Commerce in Moldova (AmCham Moldova), one of the 

largest and active business associations in the country, I have had the privilege to work closely with TrioMAC SRL 

for almost 8 years.  

I would describe TrioMAC SRL as a dedicated and highly qualified company, whose team invest its time, effort and 

talent to develop prosper and fruitful relationship with all the partners.   

In addition, TrioMAC SRL is a highly contributing participant in a wide range of activities, such as thematic round 

tables and meetings with both business community and public authorities, striving to implement the best-known 

commercial practices. 

I can say without hesitation that TrioMAC SRL will make significant and valuable contributions to any organization 

or project.   

If I can provide any additional information or answer any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me by e-mail, 

milamalairau@amcham.md, or by telephone at +373 22 211 781. 

Sincerely, 

 

Mila Malairau 
Executive Director 
The American Chamber of Commerce in Moldova 
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